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                     Article 29: Children have the right to develop their personality and talents to the full. 

 

15
th

 October 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers of children in Dragonflies class 

 

Parent Consultations – Tuesday 19
th

 and Wednesday 20
th

 October 2021 

 

Unfortunately, Miss Ramsden is currently self-isolating and will not be able to meet with 

parents in person on these dates. Instead, the parent consultations for Dragonflies class 

will take place remotely, via Zoom, as this proved to be an effective means of contact 

for our parent consultation event during lockdown. 

 

Your appointment date and time will remain the same as your original booking and will 

be accessed via the Zoom meeting details below: 

 

Meeting ID: 323 782 2664 

Password: EYFS 

 

Please log into Zoom a little before your consultation time to access the online waiting 

room, so that Miss Ramsden is able to keep to the planned appointment times. Whilst we 

appreciate that this may not be everyone’s preferred method for consultation, we have 

arranged it as we feel it is important for all parents to still have the opportunity to meet 

with Miss Ramsden in this first half term. 

 

Thank you very much for your understanding and continued support. 

 

Yours Faithfully 

 

 

 

Laurin Palmer 

Head of School 

CANFORD HEATH 
INFANT and JUNIOR SCHOOLS 

Learoyd Road, Canford Heath, Poole, BH17 8PJ 
Telephone CHIS: 01202 380015     Telephone CHJS: 01202 676393 
Email: office@chis.poole.sch.uk      Email: office@chjs.poole.sch.uk 

 CEO / Executive Head Teacher: Mrs Kate Carter BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH 
    CHIS Head of School: Mrs Laurin Palmer BA Ed (Hons) 

CHJS Head of School: Mr Mark Wilson B.ED (Hons)  

  TEACH Trust Poole 

Trust  Excellence  Aspiration  Collaboration  Honesty 
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